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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.
I am an Ohio resident and a voter. | strongly oppose SB 317. Introducing more guns in
schools increases the risk of gun violence. Already, there have been numerous
incidents where a gun has been discharged by staff on school grounds. There have
also been incidents where guns carried into schools were misplaced or stolen and later
found in the hands of students. Please put the safety of your constituents first and
reject SB 317!
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